
 

Ensure the Timely Filing of 
Your Civil Case Management 

Statements 
 

ANNOUNCING FREE 
ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 

OF CIVIL CASE 
MANAGEMENT 
STATEMENTS 

 
Starting June 1, 2010 the Superior Court in 

Alameda County will accept Civil Case 
Management Statements delivered by email to: 

 

EDelivery@alameda.courts.ca.gov  
 

For more information please visit: 
www.alameda.courts.ca.gov/domainweb 
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